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           21st July 2022 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
Our Year 6’s have finished this term with their fabulous leavers assembly to parents and families this 
morning; I am so proud of them all. I would like to wish all our Year 6’s much happiness as they start 
the next part of their learning journey and beyond!   
Goodbye and good luck to: Tameema, Abigail, George, Phoebe, Grayson, Rosa, Poppy, Evie, Isla, 
Harry, Flori, Oscar L, Daniel, Rex, Finley, Jude, Alex, Viki, Rudi, William, Louis, Oscar P, Ruby, Halle, 
Alina, Seth, Lucy, Grace, Luke, Oliver, Sam, Christina and Jack. 
 
All our love and best wishes go to Miss Jeremy as she starts her maternity leave.  We look forward to 
welcoming Baby Jeremy into the Henham family in the autumn. 
 
Short and sweet today so you can get straight into summer holiday mode! Thank you all for your 
continued support this year – you really are amazing! 
 
I wish you all a peaceful and very happy summer break and look forward to welcoming you back to 
school on Monday 5th September. 
 
Take care everyone, 
 
Kim  

Kim Hall,  

Headteacher  
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